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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Jennifer Angelucci, President/CEO of Paws Crossed Animal Rescue 
Email: Jennifer@pawscrossedny.org 
100 Warehouse Lane South, Elmsford NY, 10523 
Phone: (845) 863-6083 
 

Elmsford, NY – August 3, 2016 - Paws Crossed Animal Rescue Inc. is pleased to announce 
the celebration of their one-year anniversary on August 4, 2016.

“This has been one amazing year,” said Jennifer Angelucci, President/CEO of Paws Crossed 
Animal Rescue. “When the doors closed at this location in 2015, a tremendous void was felt 
immediately in Westchester and beyond. Losing a Westchester-based animal rescue that has 
been in existence for the past 80-plus years was simply not an option – we could not let the 
animals down when they were counting on us for comfort and care. So, together, with our 
wonderful community, we just never gave up.”

Paws Crossed signed for the property on June 2, 2016. At that time, the property was greatly 
neglected and overgrown. In two quick months, the rescue has rapidly transformed with the 
generous support of contractors, painters, electricians, plumbers, and landscapers. 
Reestablishment of a true no-kill animal rescue is now within “paw’s reach”!

“Thanks to everyone's diligence and perseverance, we are on target for a 'soft opening' mid- 
August 2016, followed by the GRAND OPENING on September 17, 2016!  In just 12 months, 
a new rescue was born and a once-abandoned property has come to life again. With our 
wonderful staff and amazing community support, the future of animal rescue is just so bright,” 
said Leslie Zee, Board Member of Paws Crossed Animal Rescue Inc.

Paws Crossed welcomes all to join them for the Grand Opening festivities on September 17, 
2016 to thank the community in person for all of their support and encouragement – and for 
truly keeping this story in the public’s hearts and minds.



For more on the history of Paws Crossed and ways you can DONATE, VOLUNTEER or 
ADOPT, please visit their website at www.pawscrossedny.org and on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/pawscrossed.   Thank you once again!
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Located in Westchester County, New York, Paws Crossed is a 501(c) 3, not for profit, true no-
kill animal rescue organization. Through rescue, adoption, advocacy, rehabilitation and 
education, our mission is to “RESCUE ONE BY ONE UNTIL THERE ARE NONE”.
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